
      Village of Chenequa 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 
DS200 PRECINCT SCANNER AND TABUALTOR AND EXPRESS VOTE ELECTION EQUIPMENT 

FOR THE VILLAGE OF CHENEQUA 
 

Monday, March 26, 2018 at 10 a.m.  
 

Notice is hereby given that the Public Test of the DS200 Precinct Scanner and Tabulator and Express Vote 
election equipment to be used at the Spring Election to be held on Tuesday, April 3, 2018 will be held on 
Monday, March 26, 2018 at 10 a.m. at the Village Hall, 31275 W County Road K, Chenequa, Wisconsin 
53029. 
 

The Public Test is open for observation. 
Public Test Notice Posted: March 5, 2018 

 

March 2018 Newsletter                                    Spring Election   

Forestry Updates 
• • • 

Wood Chips 
The forestry operations have been generating wood chips which are 
available to village residents. The chips vary in quality depending 
on the type of brush or small logs that are being ground up. 

 

These chips are available intermittently. Please call the Village Hall 
if you are interested in receiving a load of wood chips. If you have 
called in previous years, please call to re-confirm if you would still 
like a load of chips. 

 

Shoreline Cutting 
As a reminder, please remember all shoreline cutting within 75’ of 
the waterfront is prohibited without a permit. This pertains to 
pruning, dead wooding of trees and shrubs, the removal of trees 
(alive or dead), and the removal of shrubs/brush. If you would like 
to obtain a permit to cut please call Village Hall and ask to speak 
with forester, Cody Lincoln.  

 

House Checks 
• • • 

 

Just a reminder that if you already 
have an ongoing House Check and 
plan on coming home early, or 
extending your time away, please let 
the Police Department know so we 
can adjust our House Check Form 
accordingly. 
 

As always, If you are leaving for more 
than a couple days, and would like 
the Police Department to 
periodically check your home. 
Please call or email us so we may fill 
out a House Check Form for you. 
 

If you have any questions, please 
feel free to call the Village Hall at 
262-367-2239 or the Police 
Department at 262-367-2145 or feel 
free to email: 
 

policeclerk@chenequa.org 
 

                   

Garbage collection will not be 
impacted by Good Friday, March 

30th or Easter Sunday, April 1st. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi2pomA1YLZAhUMuVMKHXqyCEcQjRwIBw&url=https://elections.calaverasgov.us/Elections/Poll-Workers&psig=AOvVaw0lQTfYRaJ2etAf6xByYc6S&ust=1517503925382832


 

 
 

VOTING BY ABSENTEE BALLOT 
 
Any qualified elector who is unable or unwilling to appear at the polling place on Election Day may 
request to vote an absentee ballot.  A qualified elector is any U.S. citizen, who will be 18 years of age or 
older on Election Day, who has resided in the ward or municipality where he or she wishes to vote for at 
least 10 consecutive days before the election.  The elector must also be registered in order to receive an 
absentee ballot.  Proof of identification must be provided before an absentee ballot may be issued. 
 
TO OBTAIN AN ABSENTEE BALLOT YOU MUST MAKE A REQUEST IN WRITING. 
 
Contact your municipal clerk and request that an application for an absentee ballot be sent to you for the 
primary or election or both.  You may also submit a written request in form of a letter.  Your written 
request must list your voting address within the municipality where you wish to vote, the address where 
the absentee ballot should be sent, if different, and your signature.  You may make application for an 
absentee ballot by mail, email or in person. 
 
Special absentee voting application provisions apply to electors who are indefinitely confined to home or 
a care facility, in the military, hospitalized, or serving as a sequestered juror.  If this applies to you, 
contact the municipal clerk regarding deadlines for requesting and submitting an absentee ballot.   
 
You may also request and vote an absentee ballot in the clerk's office or other specified location during 
the days and hours specified for casting an absentee ballot. 
 

PAMELA ANN LITTLE 
31275 W County Road K 

Chenequa, Wisconsin 
262-367-2239 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 8 am to 4:30 pm 
Friday 8 am to 3 pm 

 
 

The deadline for making application to vote absentee by mail is: 
5 pm on the fifth day before the election, Thursday, March 29, 2018. 

 
 

The first day to vote an absentee ballot in the clerk’s office is: 
Monday, March 12. 2018 

 
The last day to vote an absentee ballot in the clerk’s office is: 

5 pm on the Friday before the election, Friday, March 30, 2018. 
 
No in-person absentee voting may occur the day before the election. 
 
The Municipal Clerk will deliver voted ballots returned on or before Election Day to the proper polling 
place or counting location before the polls close on April 3, 2018. Any ballots received after the polls close 
will not be counted.  
 
 
Type E Notice – Posted March 5, 2018 

 


